
Visitor 
Restrictions

Thanks for helping us 
keep patrons and staff 
safe.

To slow the spread of COVID-19, 
our visitor policy has changed.

For the health and safety of our staff, 
visiting is restricted at this time. 

Please call before coming to visit 
to see if visitors are permitted.

If you are unable to visit in person, you may 
be able to arrange a virtual visit. 

Please ask for more details.


